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KBC Notice  
To: All visitors    

From: Joni Upchurch, Executive Director    

Date: May 16, 2025 

Re: KBC Administrative and Field Staff Development Week  

 

 

The Kentucky Board of Cosmetology staff will be participating in system trainings the week 
of May 19–23. During this time, responses to emails and phone calls may be delayed. We 
will return messages as availability permits and appreciate your patience during this 
transition. 

If your matter is urgent, please indicate that in the subject line, and we will do our best to 
respond as soon as possible. 

  

Sincerely,  

The Kentucky Board of Cosmetology  


